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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 175 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 28/06/2019.  
 
In its 2018 accounts the New Nicotine Alliance UK claimed that it: 
 
Provided information, advice and consultation to a range of government departments and agencies. 
(including Department of Health, NICE, Public Health England, NHS Trusts  
 
Could you please provide me with a list of meetings, correspondence and internal discussions in 
relation to the New Nicotine Alliance UK. 
 
The Trust has not had any correspondence in relation to the New Nicotine Alliance UK. First 
for Wellbeing, who provide our support for helping patients and staff to stop smoking, may 
be able to provide the information which you have requested. This service is provided by 
Northamptonshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust. Their website is: 
https://www.nhft.nhs.uk/  
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